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ADOPTED:

Requests for public information shall be made to the College 
District by one of the following methods:

1. Hand delivery;

2. U.S. mail to Attention: Vice President of Finance, 2401 
Garner Field Road, Uvalde, TX  78801; or

3. Email at ahtarski@swtjc.edu. pia@swtjc.edu

In the event a catastrophe, as defined by law, significantly impacts 
the College District such that the catastrophe directly causes the 
inability of the College District to comply with the requirements of 
the Texas Public Information Act (PIA), the Board shall suspend 
the applicability of the PIA to the College District for the time 
permitted by law and provide the required notices to the attorney 
general and the public. The Board shall extend an initial 
suspension period as necessary in accordance with law. [See 
GCB(LEGAL)] 

In addition to other labor charges permitted by, and in accordance 
with law, the College District shall charge a requestor for additional 
personnel time spent producing information for the requestor after 
College District personnel have collectively spent:

1. Thirty-six hours of time during the College District’s fiscal 
year; or

2. Fifteen hours of time during a one-month period.
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